
 
 

 

 
          October 2, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Sunnyland Members, 
 
It’s time for the ACBS Sunnyland Chapter to get involved with the annual “Toys for Tots” Tournament. 
The U.S. Marine Corp. Reserve is hosting an event that takes place on Sunday, December 7, 2025, at the 
Leesburg Boat Club. Toys from all donors will be weighed and a prize will be given for the most toys 
donated. The event takes place from noon until 1:00pm. They are looking for brand new toys for 
children, ages newborn to 14 years old. They are also asking to please not donate stuffed animals and 
they will accept donations of cash or check made out to the Toys for Tots Foundation. 
 
There will be a toy drop box at both the Scampy shop and the Old Time Boat Works. Any checks can be 
given to Tom Drozd or Jeff Funk during the adult Scampy sessions on Tuesdays and Thursdays. If you 
have any questions, feel free to call me at 312-907-5779. 
 
Representing the Sunnyland ACBS Chapter, I would like to see all our local members contribute to this 
event. The Leesburg Boat Club is right next to the Ski Beach restaurant and we can make it an enjoyable 
boating event for our members to attend.  For the event on December 7, member boats can meet at the 
Tavares transient dock (that’s the curved dock near the Pavillion) at 10:30 am (weather permitting) and 
take a boat ride to Ski Beach. This should give us plenty of time to get there by noon. Then we can meet 
for lunch afterwards at Ski Beach.  
 
I will have more information by our November Annual Banquet/Meeting at the Mount Dora Yacht Club. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tom Drozd 


